
 

 

 
TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

AGARTALA 
 
No.F.9 (2-6)–EXAM/TPSC/2015                                     Dated the 12th May, 2015 
 
 

ADDENDUM 
 

 Ref:-  TPSC Notification dated 6th May, 2015 in connection with the Program for  
the Departmental   Examination of Engineering Officers-May,2015. 
 

 
 Due to unavoidable circumstances the candidates of Electrical Branch bearing 

Roll No- 498 to 600 who are appearing in the Simple Rules (Without Books) 

paper scheduled to be held on 17th May, 2015 (Sunday) from 10 A.M to 01 P.M in 

connection with the Departmental Examination of Engineering Officers-May-2015 have 

been shifted from T.P.S.C Examination Hall to Umakanta English Medium School 

(Situated at new Building of Sishubihar H.S. School).  

                           
           The other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  

 
 
 
 

  Sd/-               
(D.Bandopadhyay) 

Joint Secretary 
Tripura Public Service Commission 

 
 


